
Dear Parents, 

Our topic in Key stage 2 this term is ‘the Vikings. As there are no 

Viking museums/ settlements near Claverley, Erik (the Viking) is 

coming to us on Monday 9th October! He will be bringing with him a 

collection of period artefacts that the children will have an opportunity to 

touch, smell and wear.  It is an action packed day. The children will be 

involved through role play: re-enacting stages of a battle, a Viking court 

and family life. 

To make the day more authentic, we are asking the children to dress up 

as a Viking. I attach some costume ideas. Please do not feel you have to 

go and spend money buying costumes off the internet; I am improvising 

with old clothes from home. 

The cost of the visit is £5.50 per child  Sandra whatever else needs 

saying 

 

Thank you for your support 

Jill Benson (history co-ordinator) 

 


